
 Coopernook Public School 

  
Principal- Tania Gilchrist 

 Macquarie St, Coopernook, NSW 2426 Website: www.coopernook-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 Phone: 6556 3162   Fax: 6556 3367 Email: coopernook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 

Issue 33 Term 4 Week 8 Thursday 5 December, 2019 

    
Page 1 

 

Busy Weeks Ahead 
The next couple of weeks will be extremely busy for staff 
and students alike. Teachers are busy writing students 
reports and organising rehearsals for end of year 
performances.  
 
Swim School 
Next week we will have our 5 missed days of swim school. 
All students K-6 are required to sign the new note that 
came home for insurance purposes as it has the new 
dates on it.  
 
Swim Carnival  
On Monday 16th December (last week of school) we will 
be heading to Kendall pool for the day to hold our annual 
swimming carnival. This is for all students K-6 and will 
include novelty and assisted races for the not so strong 
swimmers. We encourage all families to come along and 
support our students on the day. There will be a free 
sausage sizzle for everyone who attends.  
 
Presentation Night 
As all children have been given a role in our end of year 
performances at our Presentation night (12th December 
6pm) it is vitally important you notify us now if they cannot 
attend. We encourage all families and community to 
attend this night and enjoy the students efforts.  
 
Farewell Turner Family 
After many years of being part of our school community 
the Turner family are moving interstate. We bid them a 
fond farewell and wish Jamie, Adam, Larissa and 
Matthew all the best on the new adventure. We will miss 
you! 
 
 
Yours In Education 
Tania Gilchrist 

 

 

What’s on at CPS 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 Term 4 
December Week 9 
Mon 9th –   
Frid 13th 

School Swimming Scheme K-6 

Thurs 12th Coopernook PS Presentation Night 
Doors open 6pm for 6.30 start. 

Frid 13th End of Year Assembly   9.00am 
Student reports go home today. 

 Week 10 
Mon 16th Swimming Carnival – Kendall Pool 
Tue 17th K-2S  Class Party 
Wed 18th Last day of school for students 

3-6GR Class party 

http://www.coopernook-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:coopernook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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P&C News 
November 2019 

 
CHRISTMAS HAMPER/RAFFLE 

 

Christmas is fast approaching and as is P&C tradition we 
will be holding our annual Christmas Raffle.  

Each family should have received a book of raffle tickets 
to sell – these were sent home Tuesday.  

The raffle will be drawn at the presentation night on 
12th December.  

One of the prizes in the raffle is a Christmas Hamper. 

We would appreciate any donations that families can 
make towards the hamper.  

Donations can be made from today and can be dropped 
in the basket in the office.  
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